Central Mississippi Light Flyers

Date: 2-9-19

Meeting Minutes

Vice president Paul Hockin called the meeting to order at 11:35.

Other officers present were Dee Gilliland, Bob Herndon, and Cheri Anglin.
It was noted that a quorum was established with 27.

Dr. Bob gave a safety presentation on weather safety.

Paul thanked Coley, Jim, Doug, and Carlton for providing lunch.

The only guest was Gary Reeves who built a Zenith 801SD.

Dr. Bob moved that the minutes be accepted, Regina seconded, and they were approved.

The activities committee reported that the Hinds CC IA is February 28 in Raymond, Sun-N-
Fun is April 2-7, and the Hawkins 90" Anniversary Celebration is April 20.

Dee gave the financial report. We have 49 voting members, hangar rent is up to date, and
one open hangar space is available. Our cash position through June 2019 is on track with
our budget. Bill Lehr moved that the financial report be accepted, Paul seconded it, and it
was approved.

New pattern altitudes at non-towered airports were imposed by the FAA to include 500
AGL for ultra-lights, 1000 AGL for general aviation aircraft, and 1500 AGL for turbines.
Tommy moved that the club update the operating procedures, by-laws, and website and
adhere to the new regulations, Dr. Bob seconded it, and it was approved.

Several work days have been rained out. When the weather dries out, club members will
be asked to come to the new hangar to help put up the walls.

Boyd reported that when the runway dries up, fertilizer will be applied to the runway and
that they will try to level it with the tractor and disk.

Dr. Bob moved that the meeting be adjourned at 12:19.

Respectfully submitted,

Cheri Anglin



